Elsen, Nikki
h

Subject: FW. CPC ltem #20-1706 CUP 921 West Ave

From: Jeff Fennie <jfennie@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 11:48 AM
To: Zabrowski, Jack <zabrowskij@cityoflacrosse.org>; Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>; Duffer, Erin
<duffere@cityoflacrosse.org>; Trane, Andrea <tranea@cityoflacrosse.org>; Acklin, Tim <Acklint@cityoflacrosse.org>;
Kuhlman, Lewis <kuhimanl@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: RE: CPC Item #20-1706 CUP 921 West Ave

Thank you All

At the present time | feel it is best to stop and revaluate what | am going to do with the 921 West Avenue building. | will
reapply when | have a better idea what | am going to do.

Thanks
Jeff fennie

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 2:14 PM

To: Zabrowski, Jack <zabrowskij@cityoflacrosse.org>; Duffer, Erin <duffere@cityoflacrosse.org>; Trane, Andrea
<tranea@cityoflacrosse.org>; Acklin, Tim <Acklint@cityoflacrosse.org>; Kuhiman, Lewis <kuhimanl@cityoflacrosse.org>

Cc: Jeff Fennie <jfennie@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: CPC Item #20-1706 CUP 921 West Ave

I will watch for it and attach it to the Legistar file when received.

Please know, however, that even with the withdrawal; the item will remain on the agendas. The action will be to not
adopt.

Let me know if you have questions.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
City Clerk (interim)
608-789-7555
elsenn@cityflacrosse.org

From: Zabrowski, Jack

Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 11:38 AM

To: Duffer, Erin <duffere@cityoflacrosse.org>; Trane, Andrea <tranea@cityoflacrosse.org>; Acklin, Tim
<Acklint@cityoflacrosse.org>; Kuhlman, Lewis <kuhimanl®@cityoflacrosse.org:>

Ce: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>; Jeff Fennie <jfennie@gmail.com>

Subject: CPC Item #20-1706 CUP 921 West Ave




Erin and Nikki,

Jeff Fennie would like to withdraw his application for a Conditional Use Permit for 921 West Avenue South. He will be
sending a formal email request to withdraw.

Best Regards,
Jack
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